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Curbside Christmas Tree Collection 
 
We will be collecting Christmas trees during the 
month of January. For collection, fill out a Curbside 
Tree Pick Up Request Form on our website 
(www.wasatchfrontwaste.org), or call the WFWRD 
office at (385) 468-6325. Place your undecorated trees 
on your curb and they will be collected the day after 
your regular collection day during the month of 
January. If we don’t get your tree one week, we will 
be back the following week. Please call our office, or 
chat with us on our website for additional information. 
 
• Please remove all snow off the tree 
• We cannot accept trees with decorations, lights, tree stands or flocking. 
• Do not place the tree in your garbage, recycling, or green waste can. 
• If the tree is over eight feet tall, please cut it into smaller sections. 
• We cannot accept artificial trees 
 
 

Waste in the Winter 
 

As we all dig out of the snow, it would help our drivers if 
residents could move waste and recycling cans from behind the 
snowbanks on collection day. Please also remember to clear the 
snow off the top of your lids.  

As the winter months continue, we also see the 
possibility of bad weather affecting our ability to provide timely 
service to your neighborhood. Our Facebook, Instagram and 
Twitter pages are the best way for residents and customers to 

find out if there could be a delay in service due to weather or traffic complications. Please follow us on 
Facebook and Twitter to stay apprised of these issues, and also to receive waste and recycling tips and 
updates. 
 
 
WFWRD Recycling 
 

Visit our website to check out all the amazing recycling 
guides to help you learn what goes in the can! From paper to 
plastic to cardboard, we are working hard to find new 
opportunities to accept more materials and make sure they are 
being recycled in the most environmentally friendly way 
possible. Make sure to take the time to familiarize yourself with 
items that are currently recyclable by checking out the guides on 
our website (www.wasatchfrontwaste.org), or by following us on 
Instagram, Facebook and Twitter. Scan the QR code for quick 
access to these links. By reducing contamination, we can 
continue to keep costs low for all of our residents. Remember, 
when in doubt, throw it out! 
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